
 

 

  

 

 

A walk to improve safety 
in 

Ljungdala 
The local branch of The Swedish National council for Crime 

Prevention (Brå) is organising a walk in Ljungdala in 
Hässleholm to find out about safety issues people experience 

in the area. The walk will start and end at the multi-sport arena.  

We welcome adults as well as young people. 

Take the opportunity to help improve your neighbourhood! 

Time: Wednesday 18 October, 18.00-20.00. 

Location: We meet at the multi-sport arena, see separate map. 

Please register in advance by email to: maria.roosbrostedt@polisen.se 
RSVP 17/10 

  

Welcome! 

Sven Lundh 
President local Brå 
 
Maria Roos Brostedt 
Municipality police officer 

 

For more information 
Johanna Flogstam 
Drug and crime prevention coordinator 
0451-26 74 60    
johanna.flogstam@hassleholm.se 
 

What is a safety walk? 
A safety walk is a form of 

inventory of the environment. The 
aim is to achieve an improved and 

more secure environment by 
listening to the thoughts and 

opinions of those who live and 
work in the area and those who 
manage the specific place. The 
council representative will take 

notes. 
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